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SRS o
From: Bettie <bplecker@ntelos.net>
Sent: Friday, October 22, 2021 9:07 AM
Subject: October News and Notes

New Members: Curtis Siever, NextHome Realty Select; Ashley Wilson, Kline May Realty;
Amanda (AJ) Becerra, RE/MAX Advantage-Waynesboro.

Transfers: Frank Annese-NextHome Realty Select; Katelin Garner and Scot Miller-Keller
Williams; Tamara Lee-Old Dominion Realty; Jayme Brooks and David Bryant-Kline & Co Real
Estate

Community Service Drive: Collecting paper towels, toilet paper and spray cleaner for New
Directions. Drop off at GAAR at any time. We will pick up at our door if you call ahead.

Election for 2022 Officers and Directors was concluded on October 15. All positions were
elected as presented. We thank you for casting your ballot.

Installation Luncheon will be an in person event on Thursday, November 18 at 12:00 noon at
Hotel 24 South. Registration through Eventbrite will be emailed soon. This will be a free event
for members and Affiliates.

YPN will be hosting the RPAC Phone Bank on Wednesday, November 3 from the GAAR

office. If you have not contributed to RPAC this year, you may receive a call from one of the
callers. We realize many of you contribute with your dues payments in November or
December. If that’s the case, just inform the caller that you already plan to contribute. All
contributions are voluntary. We appreciate all contributions made to RPAC each year. Kathy
Felton, VAR RPAC Development Director will be on hand to help with any questions you might
have.

Ethics Class 2019-2021: Please remember to send us your certification or email confirmation
on Ethics Class taken 2019-2021. We will then update the M1 NAR database with the
information. December 31, 2021 is the end of this current period. If you are a new member,
you must take this class by 12/31/21 even if your license is not up for renewal by that date. If
you are a continuing member (Not new) you probably took the class as part of your last license
renewal. Just remember to send us the verification.

Reminder on New Member Orientation scheduled for Wednesday, October 27. Contact Bettie
if you need the link to register on Eventbrite. The Zoom link will be sent out early next
week. If you have been a member of GAAR for over a year, it is mandatory that you take this



session to be in compliance with the GAAR bylaws. If you fail to take the class within the year,
your membership will come under review by the current Board of Directors.
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